
BOARD OF ALDERMEN

PUBLIC HEARING

MARCH 7, 2016

A Public Hearing was held on Monday, March 7, 2016 in the alderrnanic chambers of City Hall. Chairman
Vetro opened the public hearing at 7:16 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL

Board Members Present

B. Anderson

E. Beatty
B. Bevan

B.Bier

M. Casey
D. Gerrnan

A. Giannattasio

J. Golden

J. Grant

M. Hardiman

S. Shaw

F. Smith

N. Veccharelli

P. Vetro

R. Vitali

Chairman Vetro stated there were one matter on for Public Hearing as follows:

a) 16 Dixon Street, Fannie Beach Neighborhood Center - Consideration of lease with Gingerbread
House of Milford for daycare center.

He asked if anyone wished to speak concerning the following matter:

Speakers in Favor:

NONE

Speakers in Opposition:

NONE.

Being no other speakers to address the Board, Chairrnan Vetro closed the public hearing at 7:15 p.m.

Ald. Golden and Ald. Shaw made and seconded a motion to adiourn. Motion carried unanimously. The Board
adjourned at 7:18 p.m.

Also Present

Mayor Benjamin Blake
Joanne M. Rohrig, City Clerk
Steve Fournier, Assistant to Mayor

y submitted,

To ?ni?..? ??i'?
Recording Secretary
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